
Superior-Greenstone 
 

District School Board 

The public is advised that the 
 

~  Manitouwadge Area Accommodation Review Committee 
Public Meeting No. 2 ~ 

 

To be held on 
 

Tuesday, April 17, 2012 @ 6:30 p.m. 
in the Manitouwadge High School Theatre 

has been CANCELLED and RESCHEDULED TO: 
Wednesday, May 23, 2012 

 
~  Manitouwadge Area Accommodation Review Working 

Committee Meeting No. 4 ~ 
 

To be held on 
 

Wednesday, May 2, 2012 @ 6:30 p.m. 
in the Manitouwadge High School Library 

 
~  All working committee meetings are open to the public ~ 

Further information regarding the Pupil Accommodation Review Process 
may be found on the board’s website at www.sgdsb.on.ca 

Please forward any questions to: 
 Nancy Petrick, Superintendent of Education 

Phone:  229-0436, extension 231 
 E-mail:  arc@sgdsb.on.ca  

Board Chair: Director of Education: 
Pauline McRae David Tamblyn 


